Tuesday, October 12, 2021

The Penn Township Board of Supervisors having notified the residents in advance held a virtual public hearing this evening at 5:45 p.m.   Attending this hearing was Chairman, Samuel M. Ward, Supervisors, Douglas A. Roth, and Wilbert J. Mowry, Jr., Township Manager, Linda D. Zerfoss and Land Use Administrator, Clinton A. Bonetti and 8 Township residents and visitors.  Ms. Wendy Leslie, Administrator of the Community Development Block Grant program conducted the hearing.  The purpose of the hearing was to discuss moving $47,178.00 from the rent and utility assistance to housing rehabilitation.  She advised that they haven’t received any applications for rent or utility assistance. The hearing adjourned at 6:00 p.m.
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